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Date: 18th March 2024 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Year 11 Leaving date information  

                              
As you may be aware the usual leaving date for our Year 11 students is the last Friday in June; this year that would be 
Friday 28th June 2024.  
 
However, we are very aware transition from school to Post 16 can be a difficult time for our students and we have spoken 
to the Local Authority about this.  
 
We will be offering Year 11 students the option to remain on our role until the end of the summer term where they would 
be in their classes and continue with a structured timetable.  
 
This additional time in school from Monday 1st July to Thursday 25th July 2024 is not compulsory and we appreciate some 
of you may have already booked holidays. However, if you opt into this additional time in school, your child would be 
expected to attend everyday as usual and commit to the whole time.  Students will be informed of this today.  
 
The Local Authority have told us usual transport arrangements for 23/24 will remain in place for this period.  
 
For us to gauge the interest in this provision for numbers could you please complete the form below.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Tamsin Winter.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
Jennie Harvey  Tamsin Winter 
Head Teacher  Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

Year 11 Leavers Date 2024 

 

Name of student ........................................................           Class:  

As a family think carefully about each of the below statements and circle Yes or No as your response.  

• My child will be leaving Lampard Community School on Friday 28th June 2024 (the official leaving 

date for Year 11)                  Yes/ No 

• My child will remain on role at Lampard Community School and attend school until the end of the 

Summer Term 2024, Thursday 25th July 2024.  Yes/ No  

  

 

Parent/Carer signature: ................................................ 

Parent/Carer print name: ................................................ 

 

 


